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29 May 2020
Dear Christine, |
DOMESTIC ABUSE AND FAMILY PROCEEDINGS BILL
Thank you for your correspondence of 7 May seeking comments in relation to the Bill.
DAERA has no amendments that we wish to propose in relation to the text of tﬁez Bill.

We both welcome and support this bill and are pleased to see this legislation being
progressed.

Yours sincerely

br Denis McMahon
PDAERA Permanent Secretary

Sustainability at the heart of a Jiving, working, active landscape valued by everyone.
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